
 

 

 

 

Notice to Students 

Invitation to Participate in New Students’ Orientation Program  

 
10 Ashad 2082 

 

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of Nepal (ICAN) invites all newly enrolled Foundation level 

students eligible to appear in December 2025 examination in “New Students’ Orientation Program” to 

be held on 18 Ashad 2082 at Nepal Academy Hall, Kamaladi, Kathmandu. The purpose of this program is 

to orient newly enrolled students on different aspects of CA Course, course requirements that have to be 

fulfilled, etiquettes expected of them as a CA student, and support/facilitation provisioned by ICAN 

throughout the journey as a CA student. 

The orientation program will be attended and addressed by the President, Vice President, Council Members 

and Executive Director of the Institute. 

This program will be organized in Kathmandu and the Institute will make alternate arrangements to students 

outside Kathmandu to attend the program via branch offices. Participation of all newly enrolled students in 

this orientation program is mandatory. 

Therefore, all students registered for December 2025 examination are required to register through the link 

below mentioning the preferred offices to attend the program latest by 15 Ashad 2082.  

 

Registration Link – https://forms.office.com/r/Tfe3Jrcyef   

 

Further, if the students are interested in performing any activity like singing, dancing, poem citation or 

other activity, then they can mention the same through the link above. 

 

If students need any information about the program, please contact at +977-1-5430730, + 977-1-5430832 

ext. 224 or 225 or drop an e-mail education@ican.org.np. 

Looking forward to welcoming you to the orientation program. 

 

 

……………………………. 

Binod Prasad Neupane 

Acting Executive Director 
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